
Monday Youth Group 7:00 PM 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Gifts and Bequests  10:00 AM 

Thursday Sr. Choir 7:30 PM 

 

FAMILY CHRISTMAS SERVICE – DECEMBER 23, 2018 
 
The leaders and the children of St. Paul’s Sunday School 

have been busy preparing for their 

Christmas Story Presentation, 

which will be on  

Sunday, December 23rd, during worship. 

Their telling will be a little different this year, 

and it promises to be a warm, fun 

and joyous worship for all. 

This would be a perfect time to invite family 

and friends to enjoy this interactive 

and definitely child-friendly service. 

 

HELP WANTED:  We are looking for one person  

to operate the lift and dim the lights  

for the Christmas Eve 8 PM service.   

If you can assist, please let the office know. 

 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 
 

Open Monday, December 24th 9 AM to noon 

Closed December 25th, 26th and 28th  

Open Thursday, December 27th 9 AM to noon  

Open Monday, December 31st 9 AM to noon 

Closed January 1 and 2nd 

Open Thursday, January 3rd from 9 AM to noon 

Closed Friday, January 4th 

During the holiday hours, please leave a message at 519-426-1845 

or an email to sppc@kwic.com and someone will get back to you. 
                                                                                                       



COFFEE HOUR 

Sign Up Sheet for 2019 is now  

available in the library.  

Our weekly time of fellowship at St. Paul’s during coffee hour is very important to our 

congregation, as it offers a chance to catch up 

with old friends, or perhaps welcome a new friend to the church. 

If you would like to help, but are unsure of the process, please don’t hesitate to call the office 

(519) 426-1845 for more information.  

 

YEAR END GIVING 
Any donations received at the church 

by Monday, December 31, 12:00 noon, 

will be receipted for 2018.  Thank you. 
 

 

NURSERY CARE OPTIONS AT ST. PAUL’S 
 
Please remember that if you do have guests attend that require nursery care, remind them that 

the traditional Nursery room (off the front of the Sanctuary) is always available during regular 

worship services.  As well, if parents need a quiet, private nook to take their infant during the 

service, there is corner in the Library designed just for them, with toys, books and a privacy screen 

for nursing mothers, if desired.  One note – the Christmas Eve 6 PM service will offer a staffed 

Nursery, while the 8 PM service will not; however, the Library corner is always open and the 

service is projected onto the Library screens.  

 

FRIENDSHIP IN FAITH PAGEANT 

Thanks to the many from St. Paul's who supported us with your presence and especially to 

those who helped with preparations, serving and clean-up. 

A congregation of over 100 rejoiced with us and donated $328 to both 

The Caring Cupboard and The Simcoe Soup Kitchen. 

 

                                  PARKING PROTOCOL 

 Now that winter has arrived, leaving the spaces on  

Lot Street for those with mobility challenges is even  

more critical.  So plan to arrive a couple of minutes  

 early and use other parking spaces.  At 10:25 AM, 

             use any space available.  Thank you. 
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